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Huskies LeaderThe

From Brad Best, Superintendent...

Upcoming Dates

August 5, 2013

7th Orientation @ 6:00pm

All 7th Graders & 8th-12th grade computer 
distribution for students with last names
beginning with  A-G @ 6:45-8:15

August 6,2013

8th-12th grade computer distribution for 
students with last names beginning with H-Z 
6:45-8:15

August 12, 2013

Start of Fall Practice for Football & Girls 
Golf

School Board Meeting @ 8:00pm

August 12-14, 2013

Teacher Professional Development

August 13, 2013

First Grade Open House @ 6:30pm

August 15, 2013

First day of School-Dismiss @ 11:40am
Start of Fall Practice for Volleyball

August 16, 2013

First Full day of school

August 30, 2013

VB/FB Fall Scrimmage-5:00-7:00

September 2, 2013

Labor Day-NO SCHOOL

September 7, 2013

Yorkfest

Happy Summer Vacation …
Even though classes are not in session over the next couple of 
months, the school continues to be alive with activity.  
Students and coaches are conducting sports camps, the 
custodial staff is hard at work cleaning and preparing the 
building for a new year, the office staff is trying to close out 
one year and ready everything for August, teachers are 
working on new lessons and going to trainings, and new 
technology is being prepared to be distributed to students.

Heading into next fall, we will be distributing laptop 
computers to all of our students in grades 7-12.  One of the 
requirements prior to receiving the device is that the student 
and a parent attend an evening orientation and training 
session to learn about the device and details of the agreement 
between the school and families regarding liability, care, 
repairs, etc..  Our initial plan is to hold these evening sessions 
on August 5th & 6th.  Families would only need to attend one 
of these nights.  A letter will be sent to all students in grades 
7-12 in July with additional details.

Looking back on the first year at Heartland, I can honestly 
say it has been a very rewarding year.  I hope that you 
continue to be involved with your child’s education and 
encourage them to do their best, regardless of the task.  Have 
a safe, relaxing, and family-filled summer break!  We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone in the fall!

HAVE A GREAT 
AND SAFE 
SUMMER!
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Superintendent
BRAD BEST

Ext. 205
bbest@heartlandschools.net

Business Manager
SUE GERKEN

Ext. 211
sgerken@heartlandschools.net

Superintendent’s 
Administrative Assistant

CAROLYN PETERS
Ext. 201

cpeters@heartlandschools.net

SPORTS PHYSICALS 
A physical examination is required each year prior participation in any athletic 

activity sponsored by the Nebraska School Activities Association.  The physical 
examination is valid for one year from the date of the exam and may be performed 
any time after May 1 prior to the next school year.  These physicals are for all 
students entering grades 8-12 who will participate in sports for the 2013-14 school 
year.  Payment of $25.00 is required at the time of service.  You will need to use 
the school physical form from Heartland as your verification.  

SEVENTH GRADE PHYSICAL
A physical examination is required upon entry into 7th grade according to 

Nebraska LB59 law.  The physical may be performed up to 6 months prior to the 
beginning of the school year in which your child is enrolled in 7th grade. 

The clinic is requesting a parent/guardian to please accompany the student to 
the exam.  If the student plans to participate in sports, the sports physical will be 
completed at the same time the 7th grade physical is performed.

All 7th grade students are required to have three doses of the Hepatitis B 
vaccine, two doses of MMR vaccine and two doses of the Varicella vaccine or a 
history of having chicken pox. Immunizations are available at the clinic or for a 
reduced cost at area immunization clinics.  

Once the physical exam and immunizations are completed, the original physical 
form(s) should be returned to the school.  This can be done any time prior to the 
first day of school.  The cost of this physical is $50.00.  Immunizations are not 
included in this charge.  

KINDERGARTEN PHYSICAL 
A physical exam is required upon entry to kindergarten according to Nebraska 

LB59 law.  This physical may be performed up to six months prior to the 
beginning of the school year in which your child is enrolled in kindergarten. 

The following immunizations are required upon entrance to kindergarten:  two 
doses of MMR, 3 doses of Hepatitis, at least 3 doses of DPT and IPV, and two 
doses of the Varicella vaccine (if your child has not had the chicken pox).  Please 
bring your child’s immunization records at the time of the physical so we can make 
sure their immunizations are current.  Immunizations are available at the clinic or 
at area immunization clinics for a reduced cost.  

Once the physical exam and immunizations are completed, the original physical 
form(s) should be returned to the school.  This can be done any time prior to the 
first day of school.  The cost of this physical is $75.00.   Immunizations are not 
included in this charge.   

Physicals can be scheduled at Henderson Health Care between 8 
a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.  Payment is required  at the 
time of service.

Physical forms are available in the high school office, at 
Henderson Health Care, or on the school web page  
www.heartlandschools.org under the “For Students” tab.

mailto:bbest@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:bbest@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:sgerken@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:sgerken@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:cpeters@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:cpeters@heartlandschools.net?subject=
http://www.heartlandschools.org
http://www.heartlandschools.org
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Le! to Right:  Jane"e Huebert, Emmi Vanderlinden, Tyler Henry, 
Sara Brune, Sidney Dick, Ty Spickleier, Sheppard Ruybalid and 
Deit Driewer.

Art Club Hosts Annual Art Show and 
Silent Auction On April 30, 2013

Congratulations to our newly graduated FFA 
members.  Thanks for all that you have done to help 
promote the Heartland FFA.  Good luck to your future 
endeavors.

Also congratulations to our newly elected junior 
officers: Brandon Boardman and Olivia Prentice.  

On May 23, Officers attended COLT conference at 
The Leadership Center in Aurora.  Officers attending  
were: Megan Boardman, Leah Friesen, Megan 
Friesen, Parker Goertzen, Cole Nickels, Paige 
Mestl, and Kelli Bergen.  These seven took three days 
out of their summer schedule to learn more about what 
it takes to be a leader in the FFA.  They discussed plans 
for the upcoming year, and networked with officers 
from various chapters across the state.  This conference 
can seem daunting at first, but in the end, the officers 
came up with some great ideas for the upcoming school 
year.  Also in attendance at this conference were the 
seven newly elected State FFA Officers, as well as 
Southern Region Vice President, Wiley Bailey.

Again, Mrs. Miller would like to remind all 
members, parents, and employers of FFA members to 
take pictures while students are fulfilling their daily 
work load.  These pictures will be used in their 
proficiency applications.  Please, also be sure to keep 
track of all financial records.

Le! to right:  Cole Nickels, Megan Friesen, Parker Goertzen, 
Paige Mestl, Megan Boardman and Leah Friesen

FFA Officers Attend COLT Conference

On April 30th, the Heartland Art Club hosted the 
annual high school art show and silent auction in the 
theater hallway of the school.  The art show was 
judged in two categories 3-D and 2-D.  Junior, Sidney 
Dick received the Best of Show in 3-D for her ceramic 
fish.  Senior Janelle Huebert earned the Best of 
Show in 2-D for a drawing.  Honorable Mentions were 
also awarded in these two categories.  Receiving 
Honorable Mentions in 2-D included Tyler Henry, 
Ty Spicklemier, Deit Driewer, Sara Brune, 
Sidney Dick, Sheppard Ruybalid, and Janelle 
Huebert.  In the 3-D category the student who 
received two Honorable Mentions was Emmi 
Vanderlinden.  The Art Club would like to thank the 
community members, faculty and staff, and parents in 
their support of purchasing student artwork.  

On May 29th and 30th,  the Art Club enjoyed a trip 
to Kansas City.  While there, they visited two art 
museums, the Nelson-Atkins Museum of Art and the 
Kemper Museum of Contemporary Art.  They also 
enjoyed a day at Worlds of Fun.  
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Secondary Principal
TIM CARR

Ext. 207
tcarr@heartlandschools.net

Administrative Assistant
JESSICA TESSMAN

Ext. 208

jtessman@heartlandschools.net

HIGH SCHOOL NEWS Family and Consumer Science News

The FCS classes visited the 
preschool, kindergarten, and 1st 
graders as part of their child 
development unit.  Thanks to 
Mrs. Quiring, Mrs. Thiesen and 
Mrs. Steever for helping with 
these observations.

The Junior High FCS 
Class held a spring tea for 
parents on May 14th.  They 
served tea, lemonade, bars,  
tea breads and also 
displayed sewing projects 
done during the semester.

Left to Right:  Devon Stamp, Caleb Bankston, Christian 
Ta#art, Tyler Lear, Noah Boyd, Aaron Bu"er, Emma Fritz, 
Krynn Arbuck, Sadie Carr, Brittany Quiring & Alexa 
Siebert

The classes ended 
the year with cake 
decorating projects.

Pictured left to right:  Kaitlyn Seefeld, Alyssa 
Bienka, Jocelyn Cabrera, & Alex Broderick.

REPORT CARDS 
CAN BE PICKED 
UP IN THE HIGH 
SCHOOL OFFICE 
STARTING JUNE 6.    

mailto:tcarr@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:tcarr@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:jtessman@heartlandschools.net?subject=
mailto:jtessman@heartlandschools.net?subject=
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ELEMENTARY NEWS

Elementary Principal
CINDY HUEBERT

Ext. 206
chuebert@heartlandschools.net

Upcoming Dates

August 12,2013

School Board Meeting @ 8:00pm

August 12-14, 2013

Teacher Professional Development

August 13, 2013

First Grade Open House @ 6:30pm

August 15, 2013

First day of School-Dismiss @ 11:40am

August 16, 2013

First Full day of school

August 27, 2013

Elementary Open House @ 6:00pm

September 2, 2013

Labor Day-NO SCHOOL

September 7, 2013

Yorkfest

Odessa Ohrt won 2nd place and Rachael Dente 3rd place 
in the Nebraska Groundwater Festival poster contest.  They 
received a copy of their poster in puzzle form, a certificate, and 
a $25 gift card to the Conestoga Mall in Grand Island. 

Odessa Ohrt & Rachael Dente place in the 
Nebraska Groundwater Festival poster contest

IMPORTANT NOTICE
 A Census Form for Heartland Community Schools was 

included in the April Newsletter.  Please complete & 
return this form to the school office by June 14, 2013 even if 
your children do not attend Heartland Community 
Schools. 

It is important that you fill out this form and return it 
to the school office.

Thank you for your cooperation!

WANTED
MRS. STEEVER’S FIRST GRADE 
CLASS WOULD LIKE  SOME OLD 
TWISTER GAME MATS.  YOU CAN 
DROP THEM OFF AT THE SCHOOL 
OFFICE.

mailto:chuebert@heartlandschools.net
mailto:chuebert@heartlandschools.net
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HUSKIES PLACE TWO AT STATE 
TRACK MEET

     Having qualified 12 athletes at the district track 
meet, the Heartland Huskies had two athletes place at 
the state track meet. Ashton Kroeker finished fourth 
in the triple jump with a mark of 34’ 9.75”.  Ashton 
holds the school triple jump record of 35’ 8” that she set 
at the Sutton Invite earlier this season. Bailey Carr 
tied for 5th in the pole vault, tying her personal best of 
9’ 6”.  The Heartland girl’s track team accumulated 8.5 
points to finish in 27th place. 

     The girl’s 400 relay team of Bailey Carr, 
Ashton Kroeker, Sara Brune, and Sidney Dick 
finished 12th in a time of 52.94. The 1600 relay quartet 
of Ashton Kroeker, Kaitlyn Quiring, Kelli 
Bergen, and Sara Brune finished 10th with a time of 
4:23.34.  Sara Brune finished 5th in her heat of the 100 
meter hurdles with a clocking of 17.38. Allison Braun 
finished in 22nd place in the 800 meter run with a time 
of 2:35.88. Ashton Kroeker missed qualifying by .03 
second in the 200 meter dash with a 27.26. Katriina 
Autio finished in 20th place in the 1600 meter run in 
6:19.17.

     On the boys side, the 400 relay team of Tyler 
Brown, Cole Nickels, Jordan Heinrichs, and 
Sebastian Jaekel finished 13th in a time 46.07. Dillon 
Scheil vaulted 11’0” to finish in 17th place. Cole 
Nickels leaped 5’10” tying his personal best to place 
17th in the high jump. In the long jump Jordan 
Heinrichs recorded a mark of 18’8.25” to finish in 22nd 
place. Tyler Brown competed in the 100 meter dash 
with a time of 11.78 seconds and finished 6th in his heat. 
Jordan Heinrichs competed  in the 300 hurdles with 
a time of 44.51 seconds and finished 7th in his heat.  

     Head track coach Larry Vancura commented:  
“Despite the weather conditions both the Heartland Sr. 
High and Jr. High track teams had a great season. The 
athletes always practiced well and were very 
competitive in their events. We did extremely well in 
the district meet, with the girls finishing second and 
the boys finishing fourth. I would like to thank all the 
seniors for their contributions the last 4 years. They 
were a great group to coach.“  The track team and 
coaches voted Ashton Kroeker and Sara Brune as 
Co-MVP’s for the girls team and Daniel Quiring and 
Jordan Heinrichs as Co-MVP’s for the boys team. 

Front Row:  Ke"i Bergen, A"ison Braun, Sara Brune, Bailey 
Carr, Katriina Autio & Tierney Casper. Back Row:  Jordan 
Heinrichs, Tyler Brown, Cole Nickels, Sebastian Jaekel, Di"on 
Scheil & Ashton Kroeker

STATE TRACK QUALIFIERS

Employees Honored 
At Faculty/Staff Luncheon

Heartland Community Schools employees were 
honored at the Faculty/Staff luncheon on Wednesday, May 
22, 2013.

Five year service awards were given to:  Britany Renz 
and Marcee van den Berg;  Twenty year -  Marietta 
Adams;  Twenty-five year - Kristy Most, Susan Watt, and 
Teresa Friesen; Retirement- Julie Goertzen for her 35 
years of service.

Left to Right:  Britany Renz, Marcee van den Berg, Susan 
Watt, Julie Goertzen, Kristy Most & Marietta Adams.
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KINDERGARTEN
1	
  Large	
  Book	
  Bag	
  (easily	
  zipped	
  by	
  child)
Four	
  #2	
  pencils,	
  sharpened
Twistable	
  colored	
  
Fiskar	
  scissors
Classic	
  color	
  markers	
  (box	
  of	
  12)
4	
  Jumbo	
  glue	
  sFcks
2	
  Large	
  boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex	
  (250	
  count)
1	
  double	
  sided	
  pocket	
  folder
3	
  ring	
  binder,	
  1	
  ½	
  inch	
  wide,	
  (white	
  with	
  clear	
  cover)
1	
  large	
  boMle	
  of	
  Germ-­‐X	
  (10	
  oz)
Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  –	
  labeled	
  (FOR	
  ART)
*makers	
  and	
  colored	
  pencils	
  may	
  need	
  to	
  be	
  replaces	
  at	
  
semester.

Please	
  DO	
  NOT	
  label	
  items	
  unless	
  it	
  is	
  indicated.	
  	
  All	
  supplies	
  
will	
  be	
  used	
  by	
  class.	
  	
  Tami	
  Peters	
  only

Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  child’s	
  name.	
  	
  Sherry	
  Thiesen	
  only

GRADE	
  1
8	
  -­‐	
  #2	
  pencils.	
  	
  Sharpened	
  –	
  shared
Pencil	
  top	
  erasers	
  &	
  1	
  large	
  eraser	
  –	
  shared
4	
  Vis-­‐à-­‐Vis	
  overhead	
  projector	
  pens	
  (per	
  semester)
4	
  color	
  fine	
  Fp	
  expo	
  dry	
  erase	
  markers
6	
  Jumbo	
  glue	
  sFcks	
  (per	
  semester)	
  –	
  shared
Fiskar	
  scissors
Small	
  pencil	
  box
1	
  small	
  box	
  of	
  crayons
2	
  –	
  4	
  oz	
  white	
  school	
  glue
2	
  Large	
  boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex	
  (250+	
  count)	
  –	
  shared
1	
  box	
  of	
  sharpened	
  colored	
  pencils	
  (per	
  semester)
Highlighter
1	
  box	
  fine	
  Fp	
  classic	
  colored	
  markers
1	
  box	
  broad	
  Fp	
  classic	
  colored	
  markers
3	
  solid	
  color	
  pocket	
  folders
3	
  ring	
  binder,	
  1	
  ½	
  inch	
  wide,	
  (white	
  with	
  clear	
  cover)
3	
  holed	
  pencil	
  pouch
1	
  10	
  oz.	
  boMle	
  of	
  Germ-­‐X
1	
  large	
  box	
  of	
  soda	
  crackers	
  every	
  other	
  month	
  –	
  shared
Water	
  boMle	
  with	
  pop-­‐up	
  lid
1	
  Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  (FOR	
  ART)

Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  your	
  child’s	
  name	
  –	
  all	
  but	
  the	
  
shred	
  items.

GRADE	
  2
Book	
  bag	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
#2	
  pencils–no	
  mechanical	
  pencils
Large	
  Eraser
Pencil	
  Top	
  Erasers 	
   	
   	
   	
  
4	
  color	
  fine	
  Fp	
  dry	
  erase	
  markers	
  (keep	
  in	
  package)
2	
  jumbo	
  glue	
  sFck	
   	
   	
   	
  
Crayons	
  (box	
  of	
  24)
3	
  folders	
  for	
  loose	
  papers 	
   	
   	
   	
  
Colored	
  pencils	
  –	
  Box	
  of	
  10-­‐12
2	
  Large	
  boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex	
   	
   	
   	
  
Scissors	
  (Fiskar	
  brand	
  if	
  possible)	
   	
   	
  
Pencil	
  box	
  
1-­‐4	
  oz	
  BoMle	
  White	
  School	
  Glue	
  	
   	
  
1	
  box	
  broad	
  Fp	
  Classic	
  Colored	
  Markers	
  (keep	
  markers	
  in	
  
original	
  box)
Labeled	
  P.E.	
  Shirt
1	
  Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  (FOR	
  ART)
	
  
Please	
  label	
  each	
  	
  item	
  with	
  your	
  child’s	
  name.
	
  
GRADE	
  3
8-­‐#2	
  Pencils	
  –no	
  mechanical	
  pencils	
   	
   	
  
2	
  Large	
  box	
  of	
  Kleenex	
  (250+	
  count)	
  -­‐	
  shared
Large	
  Eraser	
  and	
  pencil	
  top	
  erasers	
  
Sharpened	
  colored	
  pencils
1	
  box	
  of	
  fine	
  Fp	
  Classic	
  Colored	
  Markers	
  
1	
  box	
  of	
  broad	
  Fp	
  Classic	
  Colored	
  Markers	
  
2	
  Jumbo	
  glue	
  sFcks
Labeled	
  P.E.	
  shirt	
  and	
  shoes	
  
Fiskar	
  Scissors
Book	
  bag	
   	
   	
  
2	
  spiral	
  college	
  ruled	
  notebooks	
  	
  
3X5	
  Spiral	
  Memo	
  Notebook
Small	
  pencil	
  box	
  	
   	
   	
  
2	
  boxes	
  of	
  soda	
  crackers	
  -­‐	
  shared
2	
  pkg	
  of	
  4	
  Dry	
  Erase	
  Markers	
  (medium	
  point)
Water	
  boMle
	
  1	
  Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  (FOR	
  ART)
*dry	
  erase	
  markers	
  and	
  pencils	
  may	
  need	
  to	
  be	
  replaced	
  at	
  
semester.

NO	
  LARGE	
  3-­‐RING	
  NOTEBOOKS	
  OR	
  TRAPPER	
  KEEPERS

Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  your	
  child’s	
  name.

HEARTLAND COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 2013-14 SUGGESTED SUPPLY LIST
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GRADE	
  4
Pencils	
  –	
  2	
  large	
  packs	
  to	
  be	
  shared	
  by	
  class	
  (no	
  designs)
Erasers	
  (pencil	
  top	
  &	
  large)
1	
  pencil	
  box
2	
  Large	
  boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex	
  (250+	
  count)
1	
  box	
  of	
  fine	
  Fp	
  markers
1	
  box	
  of	
  broad	
  Fp	
  markers
Crayons	
  (no	
  more	
  than	
  24)
2	
  packages	
  of	
  4	
  dry	
  erase	
  markers
2	
  Jumbo	
  glue	
  sFcks
Scissors
Colored	
  pencils
Three	
  ring	
  binder	
  with	
  1”	
  spine-­‐	
  solid	
  color	
  with	
  plasFc	
  slip	
  
cover	
  on	
  the	
  front
Three	
  ring	
  binder	
  with	
  ½	
  inch	
  spine	
  –	
  solid	
  color	
  with	
  plasFc	
  
slip	
  cover	
  on	
  the	
  front
Eraser	
  of	
  sock	
  for	
  dry	
  erase	
  board
Highlighters
2	
  packages	
  wide	
  ruled	
  loose	
  leaf	
  paper
PE	
  Shirt	
  and	
  deodorant
Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  –	
  (FOR	
  ART)
*NO	
  mechanical	
  pencils,	
  pencil	
  sharpeners	
  or	
  pens

Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  child’s	
  name	
  unless	
  it	
  is	
  
indicated.

GRADE	
  5	
  
Pencils	
  
Big	
  pink	
  eraser	
   	
   	
   	
  
1	
  Glue	
  sFck	
  	
  	
   	
   	
  
2	
  pens
2	
  box	
  of	
  colored	
  pencils 	
  	
  
Scissors	
  (opFonal)
Markers	
  (box	
  of	
  12)	
   	
   	
  
6	
  folders	
  with	
  inside	
  pockets
2	
  Large	
  boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex	
   	
  
Labeled	
  P.E.	
  Shoes,	
  shirt	
  &	
  deodorant
4	
  Highlighters	
  	
   	
   	
  
Crayons	
  (box	
  of	
  12)
Calculator	
  (opFonal)
1	
  package	
  of	
  4	
  Expo	
  Dry	
  Erase	
  markers
2	
  packages	
  of	
  loose	
  leaf	
  paper	
  -­‐	
  wide	
  ruled
4	
  composiFon	
  notebooks
1	
  Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  (FOR	
  ART)
	
  
Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  your	
  child’s	
  name.

GRADE	
  6
Pencils 	
   	
   	
   	
  
6	
  double	
  pocket	
  folders
1	
  box	
  colored	
  pencils	
  -­‐	
  opFonal	
  
1	
  Highlighter
1	
  package	
  3X5	
  cards
3	
  red	
  pens	
   	
   	
  
Large	
  box	
  of	
  Kleenex
7	
  spiral	
  notebooks	
   	
  
3	
  ring	
  binder	
  (opFonal	
  to	
  put	
  folders	
  in)
1	
  glue	
  sFck	
  	
   	
   	
  
Calculator	
  
Scissors
Labeled	
  P.E.	
  Shoes,	
  shirt	
  &	
  deodorant
4	
  Expo	
  Dry	
  Erase	
  Markers	
  
1	
  Dry	
  Erase	
  Eraser
1	
  Black	
  Sharpie	
  
1	
  Oversized	
  paint	
  shirt	
  (FOR	
  ART)
	
  
Please	
  label	
  each	
  item	
  with	
  your	
  child’s	
  name.	
  
	
  

JUNIOR	
  HIGH	
  SUGGESTED	
  SUPPLY	
  LIST
Pencils
Pens	
  (blue	
  or	
  black	
  please)
Red	
  pens	
  (2)
Markers	
  (1	
  set)
Highlighters
1	
  box	
  of	
  colored	
  pencils
4	
  dry	
  erase	
  markers
Dry	
  erase	
  eraser	
  or	
  sock
Sketch	
  book	
  for	
  art
4	
  x	
  6	
  Lined	
  Index	
  cards
2	
  Boxes	
  of	
  Kleenex
ScienFfic	
  Calculator	
  (will	
  not	
  be	
  provided)
Stop	
  Watch	
  (opFonal)
Pocket	
  folder	
  for	
  each	
  class	
  (7)
3	
  ComposiFon	
  Books	
  for	
  Science,	
  Math	
  &	
  English
Paper/Notebook	
  for	
  each	
  class	
  (at	
  least	
  one	
  spiral	
  for	
  
current	
  events)
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Run by: Sarah Mathewson – Head Volleyball Coach, Heartland Community Schools 
Assisted  by  Heartland  Community  Schools’  Volleyball  Staff  and  Players 

Location: High School Gymnasium                 Coach Contact Information: mathewson.sarah@yahoo.com 

Camps Offered: 
Huskies              Junior Huskies   Little Huskies  
(9th – 12th grades)    (6th – 8th grades)   (3rd – 5th grades)  
July 8th – 10th     July 11th & 12th    July 11th & 12th  
2 p.m.-5p.m.        9 a.m. – Noon    Noon – 2 p.m. 
*Position training 1-2  p.m.  COST: $20    COST: $20 

COST: $25 

What to Bring:             Athletic Shoes           Kneepads           Water bottle 
 
 
     
 
 

Please fill out the form below and mail it with payment to:          Heartland Community Schools 
          Attn: Sarah Mathewson, Volleyball               
 DEADLINE FOR REGISTRY       1501 Front St  
 June 17th         Henderson, NE 68371 
 *Late registrations are not guaranteed camp T-shirt                      *Make checks payable to Heartland Community Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: _____________________________  Grade (August 2013) _____ 
If more than one child per household is attending:  
Name: _____________________________  Grade (August 2013) _____ 
Name: _____________________________  Grade (August 2013) _____ 

Emergency Contact Name / Number: ______________________________________________________ 

Which camp will you be attending? (Mark for each child)  What is your T-shirt size? (Mark for each child) 
___Huskies  ___ Junior Huskies ___ Little Huskies  __ Youth small __ Adult small 
___Huskies  ___ Junior Huskies ___ Little Huskies              __ Youth medium __ Adult medium 
___Huskies  ___ Junior Huskies ___ Little Huskies     __ Adult large 
 
� I understand that Heartland Community Schools, nor the camp instructors, are to be held responsible 
for injuries or lost/damaged items. 
 

 

The HCS Volleyball camps are designed to provide each Huskie with the opportunity 
to improve her overall volleyball fundamentals and develop her teamwork and 
communication skills. Campers will leave the gym with an excitement for volleyball 
and the knowledge necessary for continuous self-improvement.  
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POSITIONS AVAILABLE
Heartland Community Schools has the following openings for the 2013-14 school year:

Bus Drivers 

A CDL and bus driver licenses are needed for this position.  We will 
work with you to obtain these certifications.
If you are interested, please call Matt Quiring, maintenance 
supervisor, at the school office 402-723-4434 or his cell phone, 
402-363-9960.

Food Service Position
Approximate hours are 10 - 2 on days that school is in session.
If you are interested, please call Val Quiring, food service director, 
at the school office 402-723-4434.

Parents should consider these jobs as they require a couple of hours 
per day and coincide with your child’s schedule during the year.  


